
From: John Schmuck
To: Burrows, Ronald
Cc: Lancaster, Thomas
Subject: RE: Question on Three Crow submittal
Date: Monday, January 06, 2014 3:44:03 PM

Ron - The updates to the 3Crow license application will be submitted in April 2014.  Cameco
requests that Marsland remain the highest priority.
 
Thanks.  .john
 

From: Burrows, Ronald [mailto:Ronald.Burrows@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 9:41 AM
To: John Schmuck
Cc: Lancaster, Thomas
Subject: Question on Three Crow submittal
 
Hi, John.
 
At this time, when do you expect to submit the Three Crow information for NRC to
continue its review?
 
Thank you.
 
Ron
 

Ronald A. Burrows
 
Ronald A. Burrows CHP, RRPT
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Federal and State Materials and  Environmental
  Management Programs
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
301.415.6443
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